Long Meadow (Roman Road) Play Area

Safety Surfacing

Dear Resident,

We will be replacing some sections of safety surfacing within the main play area on Long
Meadow on Wednesday and Thursday this week. 14®- 15t June.

The play area will be closed for the duration of the work and for 12 hours thereafter.
The gates will be locked, and signage displayed to advise people of the closure.

We thank you in advance for your cooperation.

13 June 2023



